
PLEASE BRING YOUR FAMILY AND 

JOIN US FOR OUR MARCH 

HEALTHY START  

       FAMILY SPIRIT  DINNER 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

TUESDAY MARCH 24 2015 5:30 Nimkee Public Health Kitchen 

We are here for you.  What type of information 

would you like to see.  Please complete the     

questionnaire included with this flyer and either 

bring it to the meeting or drop it off at  

Nimkee Public Health.  

Each parent and child      

attending will r
eceive a gift 

card to the Children’s    

Discovery Museum  

For questions or more information,        

contact Anna at 989 775-4616 o r                                 

Helen at  989 775-4621 

Budgeting for your Family, Budget Bingo,        

Sickness and Breastfeeding,                    

Door Prizes, and More. 


